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This bill is an assault on voter rights in the state or Oregon. We have had mail-in 

voting, with the cost savings and convenience that it provides, for  several decades 

with miniscule fraud. Furthermore, the risk of non-citizens voting is equally miniscule 

according to many verified research results. There is no justification for changing 

Oregon's current voting laws.  


